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To: All Parish Presidents, Treasurers 

CC: London Diocesan Council 

From:  Mary Lappan, London Diocesan Treasurer 

Date:  May 2017 

Directive # 6 

              I hope everyone has recuperated from our busy convention. I certainly enjoyed 

meeting so many of my sisters in the League. I have emailed and/or spoken to you on the 

phone so it was great to finally have some personal contact with you. 

              Even though it's May, it's not too late to collect dues for this year. Call, send a 

reminder letter or make a visit to members that have not yet paid their dues. Try to find 

out why they are in arrears. They may have just forgotten or they might need help in some 

way. Whatever the reason, you may be able to help them. Don't forget about shut ins or 

nursing home members. They also need your support  

               Please use the forms with my name on them. You can discard any of the other 

forms. I have received many outdated forms with donations to charities we longer have on 

our list. 
 

               As this half of our year winds down make sure your books are in order. It would 

also be a good time to look at your budget and make sure your council is on target to 

accomplish the goals you have set.      
 

                 I hope to see many of you in Merlin on July 19th for our Day at the Shrine. This is 

always a relaxing, spiritually filled break in the summer.                            
                 
                    May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide you as you serve God and Canada. 

Blessings 

Mary Lappan 

 


